
 

 

 

 

 

Mobile: 0417 422 427      Mr Kim Ian McGrath J.P. 
Email:  kimmcgrathaaa@gmail.com    President 
         Australian Artillery Association Inc 
         P.O. Box 3486 
         CALOUNDRA DC QLD 4551 

         2nd April 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: AUSTRALIAN ARTILLERY ASSOCIATION INC – ANNUAL RETURN 

 

I, Kim Ian McGrath J.P. the current President of the Australian Artillery Association Inc, hereby declare 
that I have examined the financial book of account belonging to the Australian Artillery Association Inc, in 
particular all transactions relating to both income and expenditure and declare that all known transactions 
are included within the Microsoft Excel Spreadsheet for both the Westpac and PayPal accounts. 

This spreadsheet has been presented at each of the Management Committee General Meetings throughout 
our financial year, that being the 1st March 2024 to and including the 28th February 2025, by the Treasurer 
for examination by not only myself but also the Secretary.  At no time have either of us had any cause for 
concern when examining the accounts. 

Should you require any additional information or confirmation from myself please do not hesitate to contact 
me via any of the above contact options. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kim Ian McGrath J.P.  
President 
Australian Artillery Association Inc  
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